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Mr. James L. Setser, Chief

Program Coordination Branch

Environmenta) Protection Division

Georgia Department of Natural
Resources

205 Butier Street, S.E,

East Floyd Tower

Atlanta, GA 30334

Dear Mr, Setser:
SUBJECT: RS1 TASK FORCE MEETING

Reference is made to your November 26, 1990, letter concerning a meeting
of the RSI Incidert Evaluation Task Force, 1 appreciate you advising the NRC
of the upcoming ceeting, 1 will plan to narticipate and look forward to
working out the cetails with you,

Sincerely,

CHIGINAL 8IGNED
8y

W. E. CLINE

William E, Cline, Chief

Nuclear Materials Safety and
Safequards Branch

Division of Radiation Sefety
and Safeguards
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